
 wanted 
Parts from old  

Wooden boats 

The Westport River Watershed Alliance is collecting old  
parts from wooden boats for our annual winter Art Show. 

  

We will distribute them to our contributing artists,  
who will transform them into works of art  

for our February 2020 show  
at the Dedee Shattuck Gallery.  

 

Parts can be dropped off at our headquarters at  
493 Old County Road, Westport.  For more information: 

 508-636-3016 or email outreach@wrwa.com. 

Tillers, rudders,  

centerboards, transoms, etc.. 


